
 
 

Yukihiro Matsuyama - Chair of JSSR 
 
 
Dear Yukihiro Matsuyama, 
  
On behalf of The SPINE20 Executive and Scientific Committee, we would like to remind 

the invitation to the SPINE20 Annual Meeting: "Spine Care for 
People's Health and Prosperity”, taking place in hybrid format on 17 - 

18 September 2021 in Rome: a Side Event during the presidency of Italy at the G20 
forum. 
  
SPINE20 is an advocacy group founded in 2019 by EUROSPINE, North American Spine 
Society, German Spine Society and Saudi Arabia Spine Society, and now counting more 
than twenty national and international Spine Study Society, in an effort to improve 
spine care on a global level through recommending policies in the G20 countries that 
help them alleviate the burden of spine diseases through various means, including 
stimulating better spine health, advancing spine research, enhancing spine innovation 
pathways, and improving spine care and treatments. The ultimate goal of SPINE20 is to 
provide recommendations that could optimize spine care options for communities and 
patients worldwide. 
  
We are looking forward to your valuable participation to achieve together with all 
faculty from all over the world a successful meeting that should make a wonderful 
history for the second SPINE20 Annual Meeting.  
  



 
 
 
We would like as well to mention that we would take care of your registration, waiving 
the fee in case you confirm your participation. Furthermore, you are pleased to extend 
this invitation to 5 members of your association, they will be granted a complimentary 
registration from remote as Active Participants, so they will have the opportunity to 
watch the recommendations in advance and give their input and expert opinion during 
the live streaming. 
 
 
Please get in touch with the organizing secretariat OIC, infospine20@oic.it to get 
directions and register to the Meeting as Active Participants. 
 
We kindly ask you to spread the invitation among all your members, they are all 
welcome to participate as Attendee, registration is free of charge, and they will have 
the opportunity to follow the meeting in streaming. 
 
Here the link to Register Online 
 
Please visit www.spine20.org for further details.  
  
Most Sincerely, 
  
Giuseppe Costanzo, Professor of Orthopaedics and Traumatology, Rome University, 
Bernardo Misaggi, President of Italian Spine Society SICV&GIS 
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